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COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN 
============================== 
Please be advised, 
 
Second Avenue Subway contractors will be extending the work zone on 93rd 
street east towards First Avenue next week, 1/9/12.  This is necessary 
for for the next phase of work being conducted at Ancillary One (corner of 
93rd and Second Avenue).  The work zone will be extended east about 100 feet 
of its current position. 
 
The Department of Sanitation will be visiting the block this week to 
establish proper sanitation pick up locations for the garbage on the 
block. 
 
Please contact the project team if you have any questions regarding this 
matter at (212) 792-9722, or at the after hours number (212)792-9716. 
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